WILLAND PARISH COUNCIL

MINUTES OF DRIVING SPEEDS DOWN IN DEVON SUB-COMMITTEE
MONDAY 18 SEPTEMBER 1995

Present: J L Spearing (Chairman), B E Holmes, E D Dennis, D E Parish, R Steel,
R J Vile and the Clerk.

1. Minutes of the meeting on 21 August had been passd at the Council meeting on 14
September.

2. Traffic Survey

Councillor Dennis reported the survey had been undertaken by himself and
Councillor Steele. The average of vehicles exceeding the speed limit was 18.3% with
the highest recorded speed of 72 mph, commercial vehicles in the main kept to speed limit.
The percentage recorded menat we had a problem with speeding but it was not massive.

It was decided that an analysis of the figures should be produced. In the meantime, the
booklet should be issued to all houses, with the Public Meeting notice.

It was noted that unlike other villages we had no flashing school lights or warning signs on
the main road. The clerk was to follow these items up.

Closure The meeting closed at 8 pm.
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